
Join us to learn more about the

NEBRASKA VETERANS  
CEMETERY AT GRAND ISLAND

The Nebraska Department of Veterans’ Affairs (NDVA) is working to establish 
the Nebraska Veterans Cemetery at Grand Island–which will be the second 
state-administered veterans cemetery in Nebraska. As part of this process 
a master plan and program statement will be prepared to support a federal 
grant application to fund the project. Information about the conceptual site 
layout, preliminary building designs, project cost estimates, and anticipated 
timeline will be available at the public open house. NDVA staff, members of 
the community advisory committee, and the consultant team will also be 
there to discuss the project and answer questions.

No formal presentations are planned. Stop by as your schedule allows.
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PUBLIC OPEN HOUSE 
Monday, June 28, 2021 

4:30-6:30 p.m.

United Veterans Club 
1914 West Capital Ave 

Grand Island, NE 68803

NDVA will make every reasonable accommodation to provide an accessible meeting facility for all 
persons. Appropriate provisions for the hearing and visually challenged or persons with Limited 
English Proficiency (LEP) will be made if the NDVA is notified by June 23, 2021.

For more information, contact:
Holden Armstrong
Nebraska Department of  
Veterans’ Affairs

402.219.1704 
holden.armstrong@nebraska.gov 

Julie Ogden
JEO Consulting 
Group

402.443.7483 
jogden@jeo.com

Don Shuda
Hall County Veterans 
Service Office

308.385.5065 
dons@hallcountyne.gov 


